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Australian Family Lawyers expands in Canberra 

 

The board of AF Legal Group Ltd (ASX: AFL) (Company or AFL) is pleased to announce that it has 
expanded in Canberra with the opening of a new office in North Canberra in Belconnen. 

The office will service clients from the entire north of Canberra with particular emphasis in Belconnen 
and Gungahlin which has a combined population of over 175,000 residents.  

Executive Chairman Grant Dearlove commented, “In 18 months we have grown our Canberra presence 
from a start up to a high growth office which already supports 5 fee earners. The Strong Law acquisition 
coupled with the integration of Watts McCray’s Canberra Business into AFL has seen our growth further 
escalate, supported by a greater take up of digital clients and a broader awareness of our brand in the 
ACT market. The North Canberra segment is one that has very few family lawyers practicing and with 
this expansion we have another opportunity to quickly exercise our digital strategy and grow our market 
share in another fast growing region”.  

AFL continues to assess organic, lateral hire and acquisition growth opportunities and will update the 
market as and when these opportunities progress.  

This announcement has been authorised by the AFL board.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Grant Dearlove 
Executive Chairman 
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